From: Gerringong RSL sub-Branch

Sent: Wednesday, 18 March 2020 3:42 PM

To: Support <support@rslnsw.org.au>

Subject: Request ID 10751 - Strategic Plan For RSL NSW

Attn Mr Jon Black
CEO RSL NSW State Branch,

Good Afternoon Jon,

We at Gerringong RSL Sub- Branch Thank you for your presentation at the Warilla
Sub-Branch Hall on Sunday last.

While we believe that there needs more attention to detail in the pooling of Sub-Branch
liquid assets, we support in principal the aims of the Strategic Plan. | personally can see huge
benefits to the NSW RSL movement if it moves collectively. To stay as we are now will

only see us end up in a similar situation to South Australia etc.

Regards,

Mike O'Leary

Hon. President

Gerringong RSL Sub-Branch



